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Principal’s News 

Pyramid Hill College 

Values 
Respect:  

We are respectful of self, others and the 

environment. (we are thoughtful of our words 

and actions.) 

Learn:  

We are learners who strive for excellence.  

( We challenge ourselves to do our best.) 

Community:  

We are community minded and embrace 

diversity. (We foster a sense of community and 

belonging for all.) 

Pyramid Hill College is a Child Safe School 

Diary 2023 

 

October 

  2  Start of Term 4 

  5  LMR Aths 

  9  -11 Yr 2-6 Beach Camp 

  9  F/1 Zoo Excursion 

  9  Duke of Ed Camp 

17  Dental Van visit 

20 Palmers Gym @ PHC 

      Deb Ball 

Disco & Fun Run/Colour Run 

Our Disco yesterday and Fun Run/Colour Run today were simply amazing events and 

a perfect way to end the term. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Cain and the SRC students who took the lead with the 

disco and together with all the students who attended made it into a terrific 

occasion.  

Thank you to Mr McCann and Mr Roberts for their work involved with today’s fun 

and colour run. The students as usual did their personal best in the fun run and the 

colour run ended our term on a high. 

How lucky are we to have such a committed staff who placed so much time and 

effort into supporting and contributing to the extra curricular events. They certainly 

operate well above what is required of them and we are very thankful they are on 

the Pyramid Hill College staff. 

Thank you to everyone for your hard work and effort this term, it certainly has been 

a busy one! May you all have an enjoyable holiday break and hopefully you get to 

spend some quality time with your family and friends.  

Fiona Moon, Principal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 7/8 Mousetrap Cars 

Congratulations to Matthew who was this year’s mousetrap 

car champion. His car went a distance of 11.6 metres. This 

means the record of Psalm Caburnay still remains. Pictured 

Matt and his winning car. Congratulations to all year 7/8s for 

their persistence in designing and modifying their mousetrap 

races and the trebuchets. 

Year 7-10  
Learning Neighbourhood 

 

School Vision Statement 

The Pyramid Hill College community is committed to providing an inclusive, caring and rigorous learning environment that 

engages our students and challenges them to reach their full potential; academically, socially, emotionally, physically and 

creatively. 

Students are empowered to demonstrate and value knowledge and skills that will support them, as life-long learners, to 

participate in and contribute to a wider community.  

We promote a positive school culture that ensures staff, students and parents feel valued, have meaningful opportunities to 

contribute to the school and can effectively engage in the learning journey. 

 

 

 
 

 



AFL Football Clinics 

Maddie from AFL Development has visited our school on 

Tuesday to teach our students football skills and some fun 

games. The students had a great time learning how to 

handball, kick and bounce the football. Thank you to Mr 

McCann for organising this clinic. 
 

Loddon Shire Australia Day 2024 Competition 

We are currently completing the Loddon Australia Day 2024 

competition. This consists of a colouring competition for 

Years F-2, a literature competition and a photographic 

competition. The theme this year is “Australian Way of Life”. 

This year the Year F-6 have completed the literature and 

colouring competition at school. If it is possible, we are asking 

students to take a photo of the “Australian Way of Life” at 

home and send it to school by email, messenger or print it off 

please. Students need to take the photo and they can take a 

selfie. We feel this way there will be a bigger, better variety of 

photos than if we take them in the school ground. 
 

Scooters & Bikes 

Once again, this week Year F-6 have really enjoyed being put 

through their paces, learning how to ride their bikes and 

scooter at school. A big thank you must go to Mr McCann for 

organising and taking the lessons for the last two weeks. 

Also thank you to the parents for bringing in the bikes and 

scooters. The students have had a great time. 
 

Sandhurst Division Athletics 

Congratulations to Samer, Brady, Tristan and Isabella for 

competing in the Sandhurst Division Athletics in Bendigo on 

Monday. All athletes competed well against some very high 

level competitors. Well done. 
 

Holidays 

I hope everyone has a safe and restful holiday ready for term 

4, where once again we have a lot on with camps and end of 

year celebrations.  

Disco 

We have had some very excited students this week, getting 

ready for the Disco, practising their dance moves, talking about 

what they will wear and buying their tickets. A lot of work has 

gone into this evening and we need to thank Mrs Cain and her 

band of helpers from the SRC for all the preparation and 

organisation for the Disco last night. Thank you should also go 

to the Hands On Learning gang for their help as well. We are 

very lucky to have great students and teachers who give up 

their time to help and supervise on the night. Please make sure 

you thank them. 

Year F-6 News      




